
Headteacher’s message 

We have made it to the end of a very strange term! We would like to say a 
huge well done to all the children (and staff) for their hard work and          
resilience this term, both during lockdown and back in school. We know that 
this has been very hard on our children, they have all adapted brilliantly and 
are a credit to everyone. As a staff we have been talking a great deal about 
the impact all of this has had, and have been thinking about ways of          
injecting some fun back into our lives and bringing the sparkle back into 
school. I am very excited to say that as long as restrictions continue to be 
lifted, we have been permitted by Cornwall Outdoor Education to resume 
our Beach School sessions! We are hoping they will be up and running again 
in the middle of next term so we will keep you posted. We have also booked 
a trip to the Minack for mid June and will be planning some other fun whole 
school activities. 

Over the Easter holidays we will be continuing our improvements on the 
school and it’s resources by upgrading our IT equipment, including new    
interactive boards and a Wifi upgrade. We are also taking delivery of our 
new tuck shop and starting to plant trees and bushes in and around the   
playground.  The playground will be locked over the holiday but the           
adventure will be open throughout and can be accessed by the gates in the 
community centre and Horizon fields. 

I wish you all a lovely Easter holidays and am looking forwards to seeing  
everyone’s lovely smiles on the first day back! 

 

 

Learning Legends & special mentions 

Well done to everyone for all your 

hard work this week! 

 

 

Important notices 

 The play equipment is open over the whole holiday, we 

will be locking the school playground but the gates by 

the community centre and Horizon fields will remain 

open. 

 PE days will be WEDNESDAY and FRIDAY, please come in 

your kit for those days.  

 Children are allowed a healthy snack for breaktimes, we 

are asking them to save crisps etc until lunch time. 

 We are keeping the windows open to allow fresh air to 

flow through, so please make sure you child has a    

jumper or fleece (or both) in school. 

 

Contact information 

Tel: 01736 871 392 

Mrs Smith:  

head@sennen.cornwall.sch,uk 

Mrs Mear:  

secretary@sennen.cornwall.sch.uk 

Mrs Thomas (SENDCO): 

rthomas@sennen.cornwall.sch.uk 

Mrs Hawkins:                                                  
rhawkins@sennen.cornwall.sch.uk 

Mrs Hulse: 

khulse@sennen.cornwall.sch.uk 

Miss Sawle: 

csawle@seenen.cornwall.sch.uk 

Mrs Tindall: 

etindall@sennen.cornwall.sch.uk 

Important dates: 

• 19.4.21—First day back after Easter 

• 3.5.21—Bank holiday Monday 

• 28.5.21—Last day of term 5 

• 17.6.21—Minack trip 



Easter fun! 



Lunch Menu 

Children will be asked what they would like each day by their teacher. Children in year R—2 get infant free school meals and 

it is £2.49 for the rest of the school, other than for those pupils who have been awarded income based free school meals.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


